
 
Virtual Meeting Minutes 

Tuesday, January 19, 2021 
 

  
President Lynnette Scheidt called the meeting to order, welcomed all attendees and stated that 
this is our first Zoom meeting.  
 
Board Members present were Lynnette Scheidt, Tara Scheidt, Jesse Hart, Melo Hogan, George 
Quinn, and Corwin Scott.  Liaisons present were Ben Foster, Metro Parks, Kurtis Kingsolver, 
Public Works Director, Eric Scripps, TPD Sector 4 Commander and Nathan Bevelle, Pierce 
Transit.  There were also 15 guests in attendance. 
  
Because we have not met since February 2020 no minutes were presented for approval.  
 
Secretary-Treasurer Jesse Hart reported a bank balance of $1,077.05. 
 
The following speakers gave reports and answered questions:  

• Eric Scripps, TPD Sector 4 Commander,  
• M. Ali, TPD Sector 4 CLO,  
• Ben Foster, Metro Parks,  
• Kurtis Kingsolver, Public Works Director,  
• Nathan Bevelle, Pierce Transit,  
• Alberto Rodriguez, Safe Street Campaign,  
• Krista Perez, ECSA  
• Tara Scheidt ENACT Safety Committee.   

 
 The meeting was adjourned at 8:00pm 

 
 Jesse Hart 
 Secretary-Treasurer 


